
 
 
 
4 FOOD STANDARDS AGENCY (AN387-2004) 
 
Dundee City Council’s application to the Food Standards Agency for funding to introduce Food Safety 
Management Procedures based on Hazard Analysis and Critical Control Point Principles has been 
successful. 
 
The successful bid for £45,178.00 per annum (for two years) is to be used for training the proprietors 
and key staff of catering establishments within Dundee to meet the requirements of new food safety 
legislation due to be introduced in January 2006. 
 
The training will be carried out in conjunction with Dundee College, with the Environmental Health and 
Trading Standards’ food safety staff providing additional mentoring. 
 
The training will complement the existing food safety projects promoted by the Council and will assist 
in ensuring the continued provision of safe and wholesome food for the city’s citizens. 
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